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PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND 
The PLCHC has set up an endowment fund through 
the Van Wert County Foundation!  This is a 
professionally managed, long-term account in which 
individuals can make tax-deductible contributions.  
It is also possible to leave portions of one’s estate 
upon death to the fund through an estate plan.  The 
purpose of the fund will be to provide for long-term 
future needs of the PLC.  For questions or to 
contribute, contact Seth Baker, at the Van Wert 
County Foundation at 419-238-1743, or contact your 
estate planning attorney.  Thank you for supporting 
the Pregnancy Life Center Health Clinic today and for 
generations to come!

Please fill out and return this form to the PLCHC to donate:


-I would like to donate $___________ at this time.

	 


-Fellowship of Giving:

1 day: ($900)____ 2 days: ($1,800) _____ 


	 

3 days: ($2,700)_____ 4 days: ($3,600)_____


Your name:____________________________________________________


Address:______________________________________________________


City:________________________  State:___________  Zip:____________


EMAIL:_______________________________________________________

FATHER’S DAY CARD 
We’ve offered an opportunity to remember Mom for Mother’s Day, now how about Dad?  For a donation of any size, we will send 
a special, hand-crafted card to honor or remember your dad, grandpa, uncle, brother, or special dad-like person.  Plus, we will 

recognize your recipient in our newsletter!  Please return this form and your donation to the PLCHC or email us at 
plc1@embarqmail.com.  Submission deadline is Friday, June 12.


PLEASE PRINT: 
Donation by (your name and phone number):___________________________________________________________________________


_____In honor of (living) 
Full name:_________________________________________________________________________________________________________


Address and zip code of recipient:____________________________________________________________________________________

OR 
_____In memory of (deceased) 
Name:_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Send a memorial card to: Full name:__________________________________________________________________________________

Address and zip code:_______________________________________________________________________________________________
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WE’RE OPEN AGAIN! 
It was nine long weeks that we were temporarily closed at the PLC, but we were back in the clinic on May 18 with new 
protocols which include employee and patient screening questions, temperature checks, personal protective masks, physical 
distancing, and limited clinic capacity.  At this time, because of new policies, material donations are being limited, so please 
call ahead for specific instructions if you wish to donate items for our baby boutique.  Our first week back has been busy 
with several patients scheduling by phone or online, and a few one-on-one classes.  Our PLC patients have been very 
understanding of our policies and we are so grateful and glad to be available to serve the community again.

WALK FOR LIFE 2020! 
This year’s Walk for Life will be held on Sunday, September 20, 2020.  The theme is “Anchored in Hope,” which is inspired 
by Hebrews 6:19, which says, “We have this hope as an anchor for the soul, firm and secure.”  Seems pretty fitting for this 
crazy year we are having, doesn’t it?  Our 2020 Walk is ON, but bear with us as we navigate what it will look like this year.  It 
may be possible to have everyone walk together by then, or perhaps we will be walking in small groups or even participating in 
a virtual walk!  But no matter what, we want our supporters to be able to band together with us in any way possible!  
More information will be coming as our plan develops, so be sure to watch for updates on our social media sites and in our 
future newsletters!

GOD PROVIDES AND WE GIVE IT AWAY! 
Back in the fall of 2019 we were noticing a sudden increase in diaper donations.  Week after week the diapers came until our 
storage area was overflowing into the Teen Support office, box upon box.  There were times we seriously wondered where we 
were going to store them all, as boxes were stacked all along our walls.  Little did we know, God was working to fill the 
storehouses for the time to come!  While local store shelves were emptying of the things babies need most, we were able to 
provide.  As we temporarily closed our doors during the Shelter At Home order, we supplied our clients with two weeks-worth of 
baby products to get them through, not knowing how long the order was going to last. Later, we had 3 curbside pickup days 
for diapers, wipes, and hygiene products.  Because of YOUR generosity, we were able to service 13 (patient) babies and 26 
(non-patient) babies.  The gratitude was evident in every person who received baby items.  Thank you for helping us help 
others during a very uncertain time.  

MOTHER’S DAY DONATIONS: 

-In honor of Kendra Thompson by John & Beth Gamble


-In memory of Pat Keber by John & Beth Gamble


-In memory of MaryLou Butler by John & Beth Gamble


-In honor of Ellen Clayton by Darrel & Kim Clayton


-In honor of Karen Feasby by Darrel & Kim Clayton

PRAYERS AND PRAISES! 

-PRAISE-We continue to receive financial donations and 
banquet pledge fulfillments, even in a tight economy!

-PRAISE-We had the ability to provide essential items to 
many babies during the Shelter At Home order.

-PRAYER-For our staff and patients as we work hard to 
follow COVID-19 protocols.

-PRAYER-For wisdom as we navigate how to hold our 
annual Walk for Life in September, as it is one of only two 
fundraisers we hold each year.

BOUTIQUE NEEDS! 

-Size 4 and 5 diapers (LUVS preferred)

-Wipes

-Diaper rash ointment

-Baby wash

-Baby lotion

-Baby sunscreen and deet-free baby bug spray

-Baby girl headbands, clips, and other hair items

GENERAL NEEDS! 

-Hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol

-Antibacterial hand soap


